
 

 

 
 
   

Welcome to Class Devi 
 
Hello and a warm welcome to all of you!  
 
We're incredibly excited to start this school year and can't wait to get to know each and every 
one of your children in Class Devi.  
Our school has embraced a unique and inspiring theme this year: celebrating the wonders of 
mathematics through the lives of famous mathematicians. It's a delightful way to connect our 
learning to real-life heroes of the math world! We are "Class Devi," named after the remarkable 
Shakuntala Devi, affectionately known as the "Human Computer" because of her ability to swiftly 
solve lengthy calculations in her head. She also earned her a place in The Guinness Book of 
World Records for “Fastest Human Computation.” 
We are excited to work together to create a learning environment that is nurturing, kind, and 
enjoyable for every student. We aim to make our classroom a place where care and fun go hand 
in hand. 

 
 
Mrs Williams – Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri 
I have been a teacher at Cambridge Gardens for 14 years but have 
been teaching for a while longer. I am a mum to two, almost adult, 
daughters and love travelling. Our dog Alfie is also a very much-
loved member of the family. 
 

 
Mrs Day - Thurs 
This is my 2nd year teaching at Cambridge Gardens, but fun fact: I 
attended this school as a child! Outside the classroom, I'm a 
proud mum to two wonderful boys who keep me on my toes and 
fill my life with joy. We share our home with a dachshund named 
Sizzle, and yes, I must admit, I am quite dachshund obsessed! 
Sizzle brings a lot of fun and laughter to our family. 
 
Looking ahead, we are excited about the year in front of us. We anticipate a year full of learning, 
discovery, and meaningful connections. We value open communication and collaboration with 
parents and encourage you to reach out with any questions, concerns, or insights you may have 
throughout the year. Together, we can make this a fantastic year for our students. 
 
Kind Regards,  
Mrs Williams and Mrs Day 
 


